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SAMPLE

Dear Mr./Ms.:

In accordance with Article 1.13 (k) of the Standard Contract for Disposal of Spent

Nuclear Fuel and/or High-Level Radioactive Waste, the Department of Energy has

evaluated the National average Adjustment Factor (NAF). Based on the results of this

evaluation, the NAF will remain unchanged at 0.955.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me on (202) 586-9198 or Mr.

Tom Pollog on (202) 586-4153.

Sincerely,

David Zabransky
Contracting Officer
Office of Civilian Radioactive

Waste Management
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